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Consell de Formentera president Alejandra Ferrer and Álvaro Raúl Méndoza, chairman of the
Audiovisual Cultural Association of Formentera (ACAF), have put their signatures on
partnership to support content production at local public broadcaster Ràdio Illa in 2021.

  

As contract holder for municipal broadcasting on FM frequency 107.9, the Consell offers a
public audiovisual communication service that aims to enrich the local cultural scene.

  

Under the arrangement, Formentera’s government pledges up to €50,000 in assistance in 2021
to guaranteeing an effective and adequate ministration of the service. Culture and education
chair Susana Labrador was also on hand for the signing.
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